
 Date: July 23th, 2022 

 National Service Scheme (NSS) 

 Report on ‘World Breastfeeding Week’ 

 NSS  Cell  of  J.C.  Bose  University  of  Science  and  Technology,  YMCA,  Faridabad  had 
 successfully  organised  a  week-long  online  session  on  “World  Breastfeeding  Week''  from  1st  to 
 7th August, 2022  . 

 In  this  session  the  12  volunteers  participated  by  presenting  their  presentation  on  breastfeeding 
 week in 6 groups. 
 Students  shows  their  awareness  and  Knowledge  by  answering  various  question  posted  daily  on 
 NSS official Instagram Handle. 
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 Reported to: 

 1.  NSS University Coordinator. 
 2.  NSS Program Officers. 
 3.  NSS Student Coordinator’s  . 
 4.  Dean of Student Welfare (DSW & DDSW). 
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